
 

 

Activate 
Africa! 

October 29-November 4 
 

October 29 to November 4th is 
International Games Week.  
 
The Regional English Language Office at the US Embassy in Pretoria invites groups of 
English learner to play Activate Board Games.  You can play at your school, with your English 
club, at a library, or at home with your family.  
 
Take a photo of your group playing and we will include it in our Activate Africa video. 
 
Send an email to activategamesafrica@gmail.com, Twitter or Facebook 
#ActivateGamesWeek.  Include: 
 

1. The number of people who played! 
2. The name of your town city or school. 
3. One or two photos. We don’t need more. Your photos can 

o show the group playing.  We like action.  
o show the group holding up the games somewhere outside.  

 
By sending us your photo you are giving us permission to us it in the Activate South Africa 
video.  Please clear with school if you have young learners. 
 
Send this to us by November 7.  
 
Who can play?  Anyone.  Students.  
English Clubs.  Teachers at 
trainings.  Families and friends at 
home or in parks. 
 
What are they?  Activate board 
games are simple speaking and 
thinking prompts that work for all 
levels.  They are really easy to use.  
 
Where do we get them?  All the 
games are available for free 
download from the American English 
website:  americanenglish.state.gov 
 
New games (some with Africa themes) will appear through October on 
facebook.com/RELOSouthernAfrica.  Just save and print! 
 


